Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year at Peak View Elementary School. We are excited to begin a new academic year and look forward to a continued strong partnership between home and school. We are again looking forward to partnering with parents, community members and business partners in educating the students in our community.

Please be reminded that the school day begins at **8:20am** and ends at **3:00pm**. It is key to every child's success that he or she be present daily in order to achieve his or her personal best.

We continue to move towards digital conversion and blending technology with instruction to enhance learning. As we move to a digital friendly world, you can expect all communications to come home either through email, text or school messenger. With that said, we still encourage you to call if you have questions or concerns, and visit the classroom as much as possible. The PKVES staff wants to partner with you in offering our students the best education possible. We continue to strive for excellence, and we welcome your partnership in education.

Sincerely,

Marcy Williams Principal